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8 January 2019 
   

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 Homework Club 
 
In order to best support the current Year 6 children as they approach their SATS in the 
Summer Term, we have decided to run a SAT focused homework club.  We have 
purchased some SAT preparation materials for each Year 6 child, which will support them 
in developing their maths, reading and grammar knowledge.  We will use these within the 
club and have an additional set for the children to bring home.  The focus for all Year 6 
homework in the Spring Term will be based around SAT preparation.   
 
I will run the club on a Wednesday afternoon (3.10pm – 4.15pm) and it will be begin on 
Wednesday 23 January 2019.  There will be no club on Wednesday 13/3/19 and 
Wednesday 3/4/19. 
 
In order to make it more enjoyable we will provide some squash and a biscuit each week.  
Whilst after school clubs are optional we would like to encourage all the Year 6 
children to attend this particular club as it will enable them to feel more prepared for 
their SATS.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact either 
myself or Mrs Turner.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss R Wakefield / Mrs G Turner 
Class Teachers 

 
Year 6 Homework Club 

 
My child ……………………………………….…………………………  will / will not (delete as 

applicable) be attending the homework club starting on Wednesday 23 January 2019. 
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………… 
   
Please print your name clearly: …………………………..………. 
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